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Second meeting of the focus group members
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On the last day of February the HPP teams in Estonia and Finland met again with the members of the focus group.
The aim of the second meeting was to briefly present the result of the first meeting and get first feedback for the
prepared survey.
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Estonian team gathered in the premises of Tallinn University and although the amount of participant was modest, a
lot of work was done.

Thank you!
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